
A  budget meeting was held on Monday ,August 15th at the Superintendent’s office of the Saltillo ISD,  
members present were Barry Brewer, Brian Beadle, Chad Neal, Chip Tully,  Ryan Garmon and Mark 
Sustaire.  Ryan Garmon opened the meeting with a prayer.  

2022 /23 school year budget was discussed 

Motion to adjourn was made by Mark Sustaire and seconded by Brian Beadle.  Motion passed 5-0  
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